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 ANNOUNCEMENT 

on change of the Instant Payments Scheme implementation 

 
 
Dear Customers,  
 
 
CITIBANK EUROPE PLC HUNGARIAN BRANCH OFFICE (hereinafter: the “Citibank”), in 
the name of CITIBANK EUROPE PLC informs you that the newly published Decree 23/2019. 
(VI.5) on the amendments of MNB Decrees on Payment Services Activities extended the 
implementation deadline of the instant transfer system.  
 
Instant Payments service will be introduced starting March 2nd 2020.   
 
In order to comply with the law, the previously announced amendment of the General 
Business Conditions of Corporate Services and List of Conditions/Pricing and Fee Schedules 
will enter into force at a later date. Customers will be informed on the modified date in a 
separate announcement 
 
Budapest, 25 of June 2019  
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
CITIBANK EUROPE PLC HUNGARIAN BRANCH OFFICE 
 

 


